
  

August 28, 2023 

MONDAY, 
MARCH 

3 

Breakfast Nachos 
 

TUESDAY, 
MARCH 

4 

Empanada Pie 
 

WEDNESDAY, 
MARCH 

5   

Chili 
 

THURSDAY, 
MARCH 

6 

Chicken Pesto 
Pasta 

 

FRIDAY, 
MARCH 

7 

Pizza 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

March 3, 2025 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

MONDAY, March 10 – Pancakes 
 

 

TUESDAY, March 11 – Taco Mac & Cheese 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I appeal to you therefore, brothers, by the mercies of God,  

to present your bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and  

acceptable to God, which is your spiritual worship.  

Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by  

the renewal of your mind, that by testing you may discern  

what is the will of God, what is good and acceptable and perfect.  

For by the grace given to me I say to everyone among you not to think of himself more highly 

than he ought to think, but to think with sober judgment, each according to the measure of 

faith that God has assigned. For as in one body we have many members, and the members 

do not all have the same function, so we, though many, are one body in Christ, and 

individually members one of another. Romans 12:1-5 

 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
mailto:attendance@heritage-christian.org


                   

______________________________________________________ 

Attendance Email 

Parents - When students will be missing school for illness or another reason please email 

attendance@heritage-christian.org with their name/grade, date, and reason for the absence. 

Students that are leaving for out of town events are asked to submit a Pre-Arranged Absence Form 

3 days prior to absence. This gives teachers time to gather missed work for them. Thank you and 

let the office know if you have any questions. 

 
_________________________________________________________________ 

Re Enrollment for 2025-26,  

Reenrollment for the 2025-26 school year continues.  We wanted to 

remind you to complete your student’s registration for the coming year 

if you haven’t already done so. 

Several of our classes have limited space. Classes are now open to new enrollees. Thank you to all 

who have reenrolled. Please check the email sent to you for details on registration procedure and fees 

if you have not already done your registration. We do have a few full classes, so all students registering 

as of today will be put on a wait list in those classes. Let the office know if you have any questions. We 

look forward to a great 2025-26! For your convenience you may also use this link to begin your online 

Re Enrollment. 

 

________________________________ 

Upcoming Mission Trip Information 

The HCS Mission Team is excited to announce the 2025 Junior/Senior mission trip. Tomorrow,  

March 4th-March 12th, twenty-one Juniors, Seniors, and parent chaperones will travel to Cuilapa, 

Guatemala. They will serve with the Mercy Ministerio group, both within the city of Cuilapa and in the 

surrounding villages. Please pray for the team as they prepare to share the love of Jesus through 

music, labor, children and youth group activities, and sharing their testimonies. 

Thank you to all the HCS families who have been so incredibly generous to donate items for the team 

to take along. The donation list contained items that the family is able to use in their bakery, in their 

ESL classes, and also to bless the youth in the area. We are grateful for your generosity. All items 

have been purchased!! 

Please be praying for the team, the team will be posting to Instagram and Facebook. Watch for links in 

an upcoming Parents Informed newsletter. Check it out for updates on all they are doing.  

mailto:attendance@heritage-christian.org
https://www.heritage-christian.org/Request_For_Pre-Arranged_Absence_Form.pdf
https://familyportal.renweb.com/


  

________________________________________________________________ 

Narnia! 

Mark your calendar for the HCS Theater production of The Lion, the 

Witch, and the Wardrobe. This year’s production will be March 28th 

and 29th. Theater students have already been working diligently to bring 

you this incredible story of redemption and sacrifice. 

We are in need of lots of help. Please consider helping out in one of the 

following ways:  

Costuming volunteers, Set Design, set construction, Cast Meals, 

Night of Event Help. 

A Sign-Up Genius has been set up. Please click here and sign up for what you are able. 

If you are looking for Parent Volunteer hours or Student Community Service 

hours this is a fun way to get them. We appreciate any time you have to offer. Please email 

Mrs. Walker at sandy@heritage-christian.org if you have any questions. 

 

 

  

 

_____________________________________________________ 

HCS Yearbook 

2024-2025 Yearbooks are now on sale. Yearbooks can be ordered now for a 

completion/pickup at the end of the school year. You can also customize your 

student’s yearbook!! Two free customizable pages are included. To purchase and 

customize your yearbook, use the QR code or go to www.treering.com/validate. The school’s 

passcode is 1016705458162334. 

See flier for details. Deadline to create custom pages - March 17th! 

 
___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Monday, March 3rd: 5th-8th Grades 

Tuesday, March 4th: 3rd-4th Grades 

Friday, March 7th: 9th-12th Grades 

 
SKI PE – The on-line registration for SKI PE is now closed. If you still need to register your student, 

please call Bridger Bowl at 406-556-5662. School promo code is SKIPE-HRTG25. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E044BACA929A1F58-55430867-volunteers#/
mailto:sandy@heritage-christian.org
http://www.treering.com/validate


 

HCS SCOREBOARD 

 

 

 

 

 

Varsity Boys Basketball -  
2/13 – HCS vs. Petra 

Win! 

 
 

____________________________________________ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

-  Monday, March 3rd: 5th-8th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Tuesday, March 4th: 3rd-4th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  March 4th-12th: Mission Trip 

-  Friday, March 7th: 9th-12th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

-  Thursday, March 13th: – Early Release – NO HOT LUNCH 

 - Friday, March 14th: Parent Teacher Conferences – NO SCHOOL 

-  March 17th-21st: Spring Break – NO SCHOOL 

-  Monday, March 24th: Class Picture Day 

-  Tuesday, March 25th: Class Picture Day for Pre-K 

-  Thursday, March 27th: Teacher Appreciation Luncheon – 11am 

-  Friday, March 28th & Saturday, March 29th: HCS Theater production of The Lion, the Witch, 

   and the Wardrobe 

-  Friday, March 28th: All School Chapel – 8:05am 

 

 

 

  

 


